
The pest management industry is a family industry, and we 
appreciate that fact. It’s great to see multiple generations of families working 
together.

In 2004, the North Carolina Pest Management Association Educational Foundation 
created the Past President’s Scholarship to help encourage the next generation of 
pest management professionals. 

All In the Family Encourage. Educate. Promote.

Total 
Amount 
Awarded

$20,000

18,000

16,000

14,000

12,000

10,000

8,000

6,000

4,000

2,000

	 2005	 2006	 2007	 2008	 2009	 2010	 2011	 2012	 2013	 2014	 2015

Year Scholarships Awarded

Individual scholarships 
awarded annually up to 
$10,000 

Students must be enrolled in 
post-high school programs at 
technical schools, colleges or 
universities 

Preference is given to  
students demonstrating an 
interest in pursuing careers 
in the pest management 
industry

Available to owners or em-
ployees of NCPMA member 
companies and/or their family
members (spouses, children,
grandchildren)

Member company must be in 
good standing with NCPMA 
for 2 years

Employee must have at least 
2 years of experience

Details*

*For full list of requirements, visit www.ncpestmanagement.org.

Total distributed: 

$133,900

Quick Facts

Total Scholarships 
given out 2005-2015: 

63


